Jane Rasely

From: Stephen Rosen <slrosen@stephenlrosen.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 10:44 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Attachments: Peter Denis Letter re Hotel Project.pdf

Feb. 21, 2019

To the Members of the Planning and Community Development Board,

We have received a copy of the attached letter that was sent to the Board. We have read this letter and are in complete
agreement with the points that were made. We wish to add that the Board should consider, as Bainbridge Island citizens
and neighbors, the financial harm and degrading of the quality of life this project will inflict upon the surrounding
homeowners.

Sincerely,

Stephen and Nancy Rosen



